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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
16th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and SCD1  
How to help your child in Maths Parents’ Workshop – Wednesday 29th January 2020 

 

We know that as parents and carers you want to support your child with their maths, but 
you may be unsure of the best way to help them. This can be especially difficult if you are 
not very confident in maths yourself. We would love you to come along to Eastway Primary 
for an adults workshop to develop your skills and confidence in this area. 
 

The workshop will be held by Miss Coverdale our Deputy, she will give you ideas and 
activities that you can do at home with your child that will make a big difference to their 

maths. We will begin the session discussing ideas you could try with your children and then 
invite the children in to have a go at some fun activities together. I promise I won’t ask you 
to answer any maths questions in front of everyone! 
 

The workshop will be held at 2pm - 3pm on Wednesday 29th January 2020. 
 

Please do come along, we would love to see you there.  
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

Miss Coverdale 
Deputy Head and Year 6 Class Teacher 

               
 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and SCD1  
How to help your child in Maths Parents’ Workshop 

 
Name of child:       Year group:       
  
We request would like to request   places for the Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and SCD1  
parents’ workshop on how to support your child in maths.  

 


